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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE
SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA

23 June 2021

The following report is attached for consideration and is submitted with the agreement of the
Chairman as an urgent matter pursuant to Section 100B (4) of the Local Government Act 1972

6 APPLICATION TO VARY A PREMISES LICENCE - THE STATION PANTRY, 61
STATION ROAD, UPMINSTER, RM14 2SU (Pages 1 - 16)

Supporting Evidence supplied by Applicant.

Andrew Beesley
Head of Democratic Services
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Agenda Iltem 6

From: GRAHAM HOPKINS

To: Taiwo Adeoye

Subject: The Station Pantry, 61 Station Road, Upminster // Licensing Hearing
Date: 21 June 2021 10:01:08

CAUTION - External email

Dear Mr Adeoye,

Please find a number of photographs attached which we wish to submit as evidence in
support of our clients presentation at the Hearing. These evidence that the rear garden area
has beenbeing closed by the 22.00 cut off time.

If these are too late for inclusion under the Council’s rules we will refer to them at the
Hearing, but copies attached to an email that can be forwarded immediately will be
available should the LSC wish to see them.

Kind regards,

Graham Hopkins
GT Licensing Consultants 07810 826778
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icensing Team, :
Igr?dlgﬁeBorough of Havering,
Town Hall,
Romford,
Essex,
RM1 3AR

Dear Sir / Madam,

Application to Vary A Premises Licence // The Station Pantry 61 Station Road, Upminster,
Essex, RM14 2SU

| own & operate The Halo Hairdressers at 65 Station Road, Upminster next door but one to
The Station Pantry.

| am writing to advise you that we have not been disturbed by any music noise or other. noise
issues from the few booked events involving music that The Station Pantry have hgld since
lockdown measures eased. | am aware that the owners are currently holding certain booked
events in the rear area at the moment due to ongoing Covid restrictions, but that when these
are lited that most events including those involving music will be held indoors.

| understand the need that small businesses like The Station Pantry have to recover af_’ter the
effects of the lockdowns and other Covid restrictions on businesses and to protect the jobs of

their employees. (Hospitality & hairdressing are two of the business sectors most badly
affected by Covid 19.)

I also understand why The Station Pantry are applying for this variation of their Licence to aid
in the recovery of their business and to enhance their existing business offer. | have no
objection to the variation of the Licence being granted and do not consider that it will incre

anti social behaviour or public nuisance, nor will it adversely affect my business. | do not
consider it will undermine the Licensing Objectives. )

Yours faithfully, w

1 IL; {-‘ :'J. 4

Mack  Awe
bs
TWe
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